
March 31, 2001 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0870 
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Dear Ms. Bayo: 

This letter is to inform you of the current status of C.C.W. Telephone, Inc. 

The company is no longer doing business at the present time. All of our pay 
telephones were removed from service as of December 29,2000. 

We are in the process of disposing of any and all equipment at the present time. 
Since we are no longer a pay telephone provider we wish to relinquish our 
certificate (#4165) at the present time. 

We wish to extend our thanks to the Florida Public Service Commission for their 
assistance with our business over the past five years. It has been a difficult 
decision to close our business. 

We further hope that you and your organization will continue to be successful in 
its service to the people of Florida. If there are any items of business that need 
our attention please advise. 

Thank you very much. I remain, 


